
Society of the Sacred Heart of Jesus 

 

 

Dear Friends and Family in Mission, 

 

We are pleased to announce that the international community of the Society of the Sacred Heart of 
Jesus will participate in the celebration of the Jubilee of Youth in Rome during the summer of 2025. 

This special event represents a unique opportunity to strengthen our community bonds, foster spiritual 

growth, and renew our commitment to the charism and mission of St. Madeleine Sophie. The Jubilee 

is a moment of reflection, celebration, and connection, where young people will be able to share their 

experiences and aspirations within the spirit and values of the Society of the Sacred Heart. 

 

The event will be coordinated in collaboration with young adults and RSCJ from Hungary, Mexico, 

Poland, and the United States-Canada. Together, we aspire to create a space where young people can 

deepen their faith, foster a sense of belonging, and strengthen their connection to the mission of the 

Society of the Sacred Heart and the wider Church community. 
 

Below, we outline the general selection criteria for participants: 

 

1. Language Proficiency: Participants are expected to have a good command of English as these 

will be the predominant language during the event. 

2. Responsibility and Commitment: Young people should demonstrate a strong sense of 

responsibility and be committed to the purpose of the Jubilee, as well as the values and 

responsibilities that our Society represents. 

3. Participation: Participants are expected to be active and willing to contribute to the event’s 
activities and discussions. 

4. Age Limit: Young people participating must be over 18 years old, with a maximum age limit 

of 35. 

 

The contribution per participant will be $365 USD (350 €), which will cover accommodation, meals, 

transportation, and materials for all scheduled activities. We kindly ask each province to consider this 

event as an investment in the spiritual growth and development of our young people. 

 

If you have young adults who may be interested in this event, please encourage them to pre-register 

[link to pre-registration] to learn more about the opportunity. We will hold an informative meeting on 
December 7th, by zoom, where additional details will be provided to those who have pre-registered. 

Here is the pre-registration link: https://forms.gle/4GryZo6giJWUKrBCA 

 

For any further questions, please feel free to reach out to a member of our coordination team 

shjubilee2025@gmail.com 

 

We appreciate your support and look forward to a meaningful and transformative Jubilee experience 

for all participants. 

 

 
With gratitude, 

 

Jubilee Planning Team 
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